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Brandy Butler

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 8:59 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK DOCKET 20170151-WS OBJECTION TO SALE FROM HHEU,LLC TO HHU,LLC

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 8:59 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK DOCKET 20170151-WS OBJECTION TO SALE FROM HHEU,LLC TO HHU,LLC 
 
Copy on file, see 1259745C.  DHood 
 
From: Billie Dunning [mailto:willinag@verizon.net]  
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2017 11:35 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: DOCKET 20170151-WS OBJECTION TO SALE FROM HHEU,LLC TO HHU,LLC 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
I object to the Transfer of the Water & Sewer Utility because I own my home and lot in fee simple and Rick & Chris 
Stephens filed an Interest against my private lot. They have never owned my lot and nor do they legally own any portion 
of it such as an Interest. They claimed  Interests to land of 559 people in HHE the Subdivision.  I want that Interest 
rescinded  prior to Sale.  My husband and I are “up there” as the saying goes.  I am 93 and my husband is 90 years of age 
and we are on our last leg of life.  We bought this mobile in Heather Hills and hoped to enjoy a quiet life- style. We were 
sadly mistaken if we thought we would enjoy  the quiet lifestyle we both wanted  The Stephens, Chris & Rick have  kept 
this place in a total uproar.  Life is a horror  show for Senior Citizens—very difficult for us to keep up with the 
demands.  We paid the yearly assessment (for nothing that we would use)—then we received a letter stating that it was 
illegal and NOT to pay it.  BUT we receive statements from the Stephens to PAY it.  At our age we retire early and do not 
use the club house nor do we shuffle.  We receive a monthly bulletin from the Association explaining the whys and 
wherefores in regard to the confusing law suits that are always pending OR changed to a new date.  I could write on and 
on, but surely you can see that it is a confusing mess for people of our age.  Will someone PLEASE listen to  the demands 
of Chris & Rick Stephens and help us.  WHY did  Mr. & Mrs. Stephens buy this place?  Certainly NOT to provide a safe and 
pleasant place to live. 
 
                                                                                                                      Thank you for listening, 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                  Willina G. Dunning 
     
                                                                                                                104 – 50th Ave W 
                                                                                                              Heather Hills Estates 
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                                                                                                             Bradenton, Fl. 34207 
Tel. #: 941-745-2647 
willinag@verizon.net 
     
 




